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òIt was a chance to  

engage in conversations 

with people my age who 

were equally curious and 

confused about the world 

as I was. Most of  the 

time I found myself  in a 

wonderful state of  

speechlessness.ó  

Shannon Golden 
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LETTER  FROM THE  EXECUTIVE  DIRECTOR  

Dear friends of the Denver Center for International Studies Foundation, 
 
With your support, the 2016-2017 school year was a remarkable 
year for Denver Center for International Studies (DCIS) 
Foundation scholarship recipients. In fact, the DCIS Foundation 
awarded scholarships totaling $51,525, supporting 760 students at 
the four DCIS schools! 
 
Our youngest scholarship recipients included 665 elementary-
school students at DCIS-Fairmont and DCIS-Ford, who ventured 
outside of their classrooms and experienced hands-on learning; 
some even participated in overnight fieldtrips! Our older 
scholarship recipients included middle- and high-school students 
from DCIS-Baker and DCIS-Montbello who traveled to Italy, 
France, Cuba, England, Uganda, Rwanda, Shanghai, Brazil, Estes 
Park, Canyonlands, Utah, England and Costa Rica.  
 
We have seen that travel and hands-on learning experiences make students more independent, more 
compassionate, more culturally sensitive, more curious, more globally competent, more likely to graduate and 
better prepared to attend college. These experiences are life-changing, and we are thrilled to support them. 
 
We can do more! We are looking forward to all that the DCIS Foundation will accomplish during the 2017-
2018 year, and we know that with your support, our accomplishments can be even greater and more 
meaningful.  
 
Thank you for your support and for making a difference to the students of the DCIS schools. 
 
With sincere appreciation, 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Shannon Clifford, CFRE 
Executive Director 

 "I like the work that your foundation does,  
and I appreciate the educational benefits of  travel.  
Itõs hard to have a closed mind when you have  

visited a country and met its citizens." Martha Eubanks, Donor  


